

January 2023

Dear Valued Chamber Member,

Thank you for your investment with the Prescott Chamber of Commerce!

Enclosed please find your 2023 Community Guide & Business Directory, along with the Chamber Connect inside the Directory, published by ROX Media!

Also, please be sure to display the physical decal included in this package on your door, window or other prominent area of your business. According to the Schapiro Group, an Atlanta based market research firm, consumers are 63% more likely to buy and do business with those associated with a chamber of commerce.

Please contact us for additional ways to continue growing your business, creating commerce, developing leadership and becoming involved in the community.

We sincerely thank you for your support and participation in the Prescott Chamber of Commerce!

Best Regards,

Sheri Heiney
President & CEO

Prescott Chamber of Commerce